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Dear Families, 
 
We have had a very busy start to this half term, with so many exciting trips and events 
happening in school.  
 
Thank you to all of the parents and carers who came along to our class assemblies to share in 
the learning of the children so far this year. We still have the sessions for Nursery and 
Reception children to go, which are taking place on Friday 5th July (Nursery @ 9am and 
Reception @ 2.30pm) so we look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Year 4 Trip to Chollerford 
 
Our Year 4 pupils have had an absolutely fabulous trip to 
Chollerford this week. They have worked with Alexander 
Adventures to complete a range of outdoor and adventurous 
activities, including canoeing and paddleboarding in the River 
Tyne, and a range of activities on dry land, which involved 
archery and problem solving.  
 
The children were incredible ambassadors for our school, and 
blew the instructors away with their resilience, determination 
and courage. Our amazing school staff accompanied the children 
and looked after everyone brilliantly, so a huge thank you to the 
teams below for going above and beyond to ensure the children 
had an experience to remember. 
 

Team Panther                         Team Meerkat 
 

Mr Jefferson                             Mr Lunec 
Miss Rodway                            Mrs Woods 
Mrs White                                Mrs Hodson 
Miss Clare                                 Mrs Moody 

Mrs Hardy                                Miss Blair 
 

Sports Days reminder 
 
We have agreed that, weather permitting, our Sports Days will 
be held on the following dates; 
 



Nursery and Reception – Tuesday 9th July 
Year 3 and Year 4 – Wednesday 10th July 
Year 1 and Year 2 – Thursday 11th July 
 
Gates open at 1.45pm and the activities will start at 2pm. The PTA will be serving 
refreshments, so feel free to bring some change along with you if you’d like to buy a drink. 
Nursery children, who usually go home for lunch, will be welcome to stay to take part.  
 
Class photos 
 
The photographer will be in school on Monday 24th 
June to take the class photographs so please make 
sure your child comes to school in their full uniform 
and looking super smart. 
 
 
Staff training day reminder 
 
School will be closed on Friday 21st June (next Friday) for staff training. 
 
Kind regards, 
Nadine Fielding 
Head teacher  
 


